
 

 

 

The CIT gives long-service awards to 5 people 
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The CIT gave long-service awards to the five people who in 2024 have completed 25 or 

30 years of seniority in the company. The awarded were José Manuel Gálvez and Enrique 

Molina, from the Vila-seca II factory, for their 30 years of uninterrupted work, and Albert 

Martínez, from Vila-seca I, and Juan Bautista Cambra and Jesús Alfonso del Río, of 

Tarragona, for his 25 years of work. 

 

The event, which was held at the La Boella restaurant in La Canonja (Tarragona), was 

attended, in addition to the awarded, by the CIT’s manager, Joan Miquel Capdevila; the 

CIT’s deputy manager, José Manuel Añó; the CIT’s head of Industrial Relations, Mario 

Lorenzo; the managing secretary of the CIT, Eva Langelaan; and the representatives of 

the trade unions of each of the factories, Diego de la Torre, from Vila-seca I; Fina Ortuño, 

from Vila-seca II; and José Francisco Rosich, from Tarragona. 

 

 

Tarragona, December 13, 2024 

 

 

 

  


